
WHEN WHAT 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 

Flood Control  
Channel Improvements 
Fairview Channel  

Maintenance Project 

PARTIAL LANE CLOSURE ALONG PLACENTIA AVE. 

Anticipated Construction Duration 

Sept. 26, 2022  — Dec. 26, 2022 
Working Hours  Mon. — Fri. | 7 a.m. — 5 p.m. 

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to change due to 

weather and other factors.  

OC Public Works will complete a channel maintenance project at the Fairview Channel in the 

City of Costa Mesa. The project begins at the Greenville Banning Channel confluence and 

continues east along the channel to Placentia Avenue. 

Work includes overall repair of the earthen portion of 

the channel and repair to drains, riprap and the 

maintenance road. 

All work is within unincorporated County of Orange right-of-way and 
adjacent to the City of Costa Mesa.  

PARTIAL LANE CLOSURES 

Placentia Ave. will remain open at all times during 

construction; however, partial lane closures may be 

required, including the bike lane.  

Area motorists and other road users may experience 

delays when traveling through the project area during 

working hours.  

CONTACT  

INFO 

WHERE 

Diane Hernandez, Construction Inspector (657) 307-9592 

ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

Michael Estrada, Senior Construction Inspector  (714) 719-1679 

Please follow guidance posted on construction 

signs and directions from flag personnel near the 

project area.  

Placentia Ave. 

Wetland & Riparian 
Habitat 

Project Summary 

ocpublicworks 

Para ver este documento en Español, visite...          Muốn xem văn kiện này bằng tiếng Việt, xin bấm vào ...            

要查看此告示之中文版，請登入 ...           이 문서를 한국어로 보고 싶다면 …           ocpublicworks.com/news  
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